BEN HoGAN COMPANY 2912 W. PAFFORD STREET

TELEPHONE WALMUT 4-32226 = FORT WORTH 103, TeExAs

May 7, 1956

Mr, W. B. Macey, Secretary-Director
New Mexico Oil Conservation Commission
P O Box 871

Santa Fe, New Mexico

Dear Mr., Macey:

1 am in receipt of letter from your Hobbs Division
concerning flaring of casinghead gas from our State B-1
well, Sec. 25, T-22-S, R-35-E,, Jalmat Pool, in Lea
County, New Mexico,

1 am currently making arrangements for the purchase
of this gas and hope to complete a contract therefor
within the coming week,

Meanwhile, I would very much appreciate your granting
us permission to flare this gas until I can conclude this
matter with our Buyer,

Trusting this is in order, and with kindest personal re-
gards, I am

Sincerely

BEN HOGAN

ce: Mr, A. L, Porter ;| —
New Mexico Oil Conservation Commission
P O Box 2045
Hobbs, New Mexico



